## **UC Youth**

# **May Newsletter**

### **Upcoming Events**

May 6th

Youth Group @ Junction

May 13th

Youth Group @ Junction

May 20th

Summer Break
Celebration @ Carolyn
Portwood's House

May 27th

Youth Group @ Junction

Campaigners is on Wednesday Nights!

## **Summer Activities**

June 10<sup>th</sup> – Picnic in the Park @4:00pm (Whitewater State Park)

June 26<sup>th</sup> – Movie Night at the Murray's @ 9:00pm

July 30<sup>th</sup> – Pool Party at the West's @6:00pm

August 5<sup>th</sup> – End of Summer Party at the Murray's House @ 6:00pm

#### **Missions**

We enjoyed sharing our mission trip with CC United Methodist, CC Presbyterian and Edwards United Methodist. We are so blessed to be able to work for these churches.

The mission trip would not have been able to happen without their help. We are planning a service scavenger hunt on May 27th. The kids will have to complete several small service projects in the community in order to win. Over the summer we will have opportunities for the kids to serve in the community. These are just a few of the ways we will be asking the youth to help this summer: providing childcare services at Brianna's Hope, helping with a summer feeding program, volunteering at Vacation

Bible School and helping hand out supplies at the Back to School Bash!

#### **Events**

We will be providing a grab and go meal for the athletes at the Spring Sports Banquet on Thursday, June 7th. There will be a Summer Break Celebration at Carolyn Portwood's house on May 20th at 6:00. The night will include a picnic, devotional, and a bonfire. We hope all the youth can make it for a fun night of fellowship. We are excited to share that we will be hosting some fun events for the youth in the summer. Please check out the events going on this summer.

## **Youth Group**

Youth Group will be at the Junction for the month of May from 5:30-8:00 on Sunday nights.

All high school students are welcome.

We welcome 8th graders that will be upcoming freshman next year to join us in May for youth group. We are continuing to learn about hidden heroes from New and Old Testament. Our last youth group before summer break will be on June 2nd. Youth group will start back up in August!

## **Contact Information**

Brooke and Alex Murray (765) 580-1478 or (765) 580-2708 gbtipton@indiana.edu murray1580@yahoo.com